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To: DNR Records Request <dnr.records.request@dnr.iowa.gov>
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---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Moore, Seth <seth.moore@dnr.iowa.gov>

Date: Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 10:50 AM

Subject: Re: Message from "DNRWAL4PRN29"

To: Auel, Jason <jason.auel@dnr.iowa.gov>


Jason,

If you could let them know that would be great. Thank you!


Seth Moore • Sovereign Lands Permitting/Env. Review 
Land and Waters Bureau
Iowa Department of Natural Resources
C 515-330-6432
502 E 9th St, Des Moines, IA 50319

    

On Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 12:07 PM Auel, Jason <jason.auel@dnr.iowa.gov> wrote:

Seth,


Sounds good.  We will need to notify Hardin CCB of this because they manage all DNR property in Hardin County.  I can let them know if you want me to.


Jason


On Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 10:55 AM Moore, Seth <seth.moore@dnr.iowa.gov> wrote:


FYI-see attached. Wanted you to be aware. I havnt got much more info on it. I have asked for more though and will send it when I receive it. As far as letting
them to exploratory survey, we generally allow that as long as there isnt much disturbance but we do require a permit if its soil borings. I am working on getting
a hold of them to understand their needs better. I will send another attachment as well. 
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Seth Moore • Sovereign Lands Permitting/Env. Review 
Land and Waters Bureau
Iowa Department of Natural Resources
C 515-330-6432
502 E 9th St, Des Moines, IA 50319

    





---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Seth Moore <Seth.Moore@dnr.iowa.gov>

Date: Tue, Aug 24, 2021 at 9:38 AM

Subject: Message from "DNRWAL4PRN29"

To: Seth Moore <Seth.Moore@dnr.iowa.gov>





This E-mail was sent from "DNRWAL4PRN29" (MP 4055).
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